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DATE: 3/25/25 
 
TO:  Government Affairs Committee (GAC)  
 
FROM: Capt. Luke Vetter 
 
SUBJECT:   Temp. Liquor License Extension Request – Jackson Fest 
 
 
 
Background 
 
The City Clerk requested a review of the Liquor License Extension request for Jackson’s Blue Ribbon 
Pub, as it relates to their plans for another “Jackson Fest” on June 7th, 2025, “from 4pm-1030pm, in 
the parking lot with tents, outdoor bar and live music.” 
 
This request is planned to be reviewed by the Gov. Affairs Committee on Tuesday, 4/15/25. 
 
I requested Police staff conduct a record check on any notable calls for service in and around the 
prior Jackson Fest dates back to 2022. 
 
In 2024, there were 2 minor complaints for parking violations that Police and Jackson’s management 
remedied. There were no complaints in 2023 or 2022. 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
The Police Department recommends that the GAC approve this temporary extension, that Jackson’s 
staff continue to properly staff and manage their festival as in years past, and that the Patrol Bureau 
will be notified of the festival to provide extra patrols on the event date. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Captain Luke Vetter 
Administrative Bureau 


